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May 9, 1980

Dr. Bernard J. Snyder, Program Director'

Three Mile Island Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Dr. Snyder:

I have reviewed the NRC's " Environmental Assessment for Decontamina-
tion of the Three Mile Island Unit 2 Reactor Building Atmosphere"
and the addenda. It would appear to me that the NRC's staff has
done a thorough job on considering all of the alternatives for the
decontamination of the Three Mile Island Unit 2.

I believe that the decontamination process must begin as soon as
possible and that to delay it much longer will add to the further
risk of accidental releases and continue to cause concern for the
vocal minority of our area.

Thank you for this opportunity to express my opinions.

Sincerely,
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0H4 F. CHUBB, CPA
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